NATIONAL OFFICE
Thornhill Office Park Building 20
94 Bekker Road
Vorna Valley, Midrand Tel: 010 001 8500



otice	

19 May 2023

Dear Legal Practitioners

LPC proceeding with contempt application against Mr Teffo

Following a number of queries received by the Council, the LPC confirms that Mr Malesela Teffo (formerly Advocate Teffo) remains struck from the roll of legal practitioners. Mr Teffo's status has not changed since he was struck off in September 2022.

The LPC is aware of his recent conduct at the Pretoria High Court, some of which was captured in the media and/or social media, which culminated in Judge Maumela ordering his removal from court. The LPC confirms that it is proceeding with a contempt of court application, which is scheduled for hearing on 23 May 2023.

Legal Practitioners and members of the public are advised to always confirm that the person they are dealing with as a legal representative is indeed a legal practitioner who appears on the LPC database, as required by law. This can be done at https://lpc.org.za/members-of-the-public/list-of-legal-practitioners/

Kind regards

Legal Practice Council